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THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

SECRETARY’S NOTICE

At the Annual Meecting of the Association held May 8, 1953 the
majority report of the Committee on the Supreme Court Admiralty
Rules as set forth in Association Document No. 369 was approved
in principle subject to the Rules Committee communicating through
the Secretary with the Association’s members for their views, com-
ments and criticisms, upon receipt of which the Committee will
prepare a supplemental report to be considered at a special meeting
of this Association to be called in June. A further notice will be
circulated in the near future giving the time and place of the June
special meeting.

In view of the importance of the subject all members are urged
to carefully consider the report of the Admiralty Rules Committee
as set forth in Association Document No. 369 circulated in April
1953 and to send their comments, in writing, to the chairman of
the Admiralty Rules Committee. The name and address of the
Chairman are as follows:

William G. Symmers
70 Pine Street
New York 5, New York

In view of the limited time available it is unlikely that the Com-
mittee will be in a position to consider any comments received after
June 15th, 1953. ‘

Henry C. BLACKISTON,
Secretary.
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